
 

                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELATION 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Bell Tower Green Advisory Committee 

meeting scheduled for July 8, 2024, at 4 p.m. has been canceled. Our next 

scheduled meeting will take place on August 12, 2024. 

 
This the 1st day of July 2024.  
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By:  Scott Ludwick  

Parks and Recreation, Recreation Specialist 

704-638-2110 


